
Clearview Minor Hockey  
COVID-19 Plan Meeting Minutes 

Clearview Arena Office 
Wednesday September 17, 2020 at 7:00 pm 

 
Attendance: Lance Wieler, Clayton Bahm, Jeff Shipton, Twila Clay, Teana Graham, Brianne Wieler, Andrea 
Johnson, Sheri Munro 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:09 pm 
 
Sheri - Players are to get changed during the 15 minute floods.  In order to save time the change rooms will be 
sanitized by a responsible adult after all  players have left. 
 
To minimize contact, change rooms will be alternated. 
 
11 people are allowed in change rooms 1 & 4 
9 people are allowed in change rooms 2 & 3 
Change rooms will be labelled with the capacity.  If the capacity is exceeded, an additional change room can be 
used.  The lobby should not be used as overflow change areas. 
 
To reduce time spent in the change rooms, players should be dressed in  their foundation layers before coming to 
the rink.  They can undress in the change room but must leave immediately after.  All players have to be out of the 
rink within 15 minutes. 
  
Siblings not playing hockey can enter the rink AFTER the players are on  the ice. Children are not permitted to play 
or wander around the rink.  This may cause some difficulty for some families as bleacher seating is limited and the 
upstairs is not available. 
 
The main doors of the rink will be used as both entrance and exit.  Everyone is expected to use social distancing 
protocols when entering or exiting. 
 
Seating in the bleachers will be marked.  No standing along the walls is permitted. 
 
There will be no showers available at this time. 
 
Those wishing to attend the Public Skate are required to call ahead and register. 
 
All user groups require a COVID-19 plan.  Skate Club will be under the CVMH COVID-19 plan.  Skate Club 
registrants can get dressed in the lobby.   
 
School District 60 has to approve the arena COVID-19 plan. 
 
A maximum of 19 people are allowed on the ice.  An additional 3 players  on the bench and 1 in each penalty box 
are allowed.  Twila asked about  the supervisors for the penalty boxes.  Lance says he will talk to Sheri about it. 
 
The arena will ensure that there is hand sanitizer available. 
 
Lance - All executive members, parents and volunteers must watch the BC Hockey "Return to Hockey - Covid 
Awareness" video.  The video can be viewed during the Team Meeting at the beginning of the season. 
 
Ice Schedule - Twila, Lance and Brianne created a working Ice Schedule.  All ice times are subject to change 
pending late registrations, transfers, etc.   


